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Western Law Associates, P.C-
From: "Jeremiah Williamson" <JWILLl2@state.wy.us>
To: "P.C Western Law Associates" <westernlaw@onewest.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2011 10:45 AM
Subject: Re: fremont County solid Wasste District EQC appeal
Thanks, Rick. I should be able to get the draft stipulated dismissal to you later this afternoon.

Jeremiah

»> "Western Law Associates, P.C" <westernlaw@onewest.net> 5/27/2011 I :09 PM »>
Jeremiah:

As I indicated in my last e-mail I have met with the District BOard and they are in agreement to stipulate to dismiss the current
appeal as being moot on the basis of the proposed permit and its deletion of the vertical expansion constituting a new cell.

In the Stipulation I would request the following 2 provisions:

,·1. That upon a review of the DEQ preliminary determination the DEQ has determined that a vertical expansion does not
constitute a new cell, new unit or new facility,
/./\

2. That as a result of that review decision the issue presented in the curent appeal is now moot.

Please draft the Stipulation and e-mail it to me so I can print. sign and return to you. If you have any qeustions, please feel free
tHRall me.

Rick L. sollars
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